ST MARY'S R.C. PRIMARY &NURSERY SCHOOL

Headteacher Mrs. S. Geddis



Wood Street, Langley, Middleton M24 5GL
Telephone: 0161 - 643 7594
Fax: 0161- 654 6487
E- mail:office@stmarysrcmidd.rochdale.sch.uk
Website:www.stmarysrcmidd.rochdale.sch.uk

Friday, 20th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope this letter finds you safe and well.

Our Parents' Evening this autumn will take place from 3.10pm on the 1st and 2nd December, 2020. Due to social distancing restrictions, this will be via a **Zoom appointment (class 5C pupils)**. You will be able to book your appointment on our usual online booking system (link sent to your phone). You will receive this link to your phone on Monday, 23rd November 2020.

I appreciate that this will be very different from what we are all used to, and is, by no means, ideal. However, we are pressing ahead as we feel it is important for your child's teacher to be able to speak to you, and so I urge you to book an appointment as soon as possible. Please note that the appointments will last for 5 minutes each. This will need to be strictly adhered to in order to let the booking system run smoothly and to ensure that parents are not kept waiting unnecessarily.

As always, thank you for your continuous support and patience, especially during this difficult time.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. M. McGrail

Deputy Headteacher















